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Lawrence Sheila

From: Michael Lacter <infocso@doe.k12.de.us>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 7:52 AM
To: infocso
Subject: Delaware STEM Formal Review Public Comment

Name: Michael Lacter 

E-Mail Address: mlacter@verizon.net 

Public Comment: Our son is gifted for matters relating to engineering - he has a keen interest in 
the field and it is obvious that this is his path. We do not have any particular preference between a 
Charter school or a standard school but we do have an interest in a school that specialize in STEM 
fields and provide project-based education since that type of education is better suited for our son. 
This school can provide a qualified work force to Delaware that is better suited for the jobs of the 
future - please give it a chance for my son and all the other kids that are STEM gifted. 
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